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The City had five employees leave employment in April. One full-time employee and three 

seasonal employees resigned from the Parks department. Five new seasonal employees and 

one full-time grounds tech have been hired by the same department. One Reserve Police 

Officer resigned from the Law department. 

On April 17 I attended a workman’s compensation workshop in Springfield, hosted by Ollis, 

Akers, Arney insurance advisors. It was informative and I was pleased to learn we are handling 

our work comp claims appropriately. 

 

Dona Slater 

 

 

 


